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Date: 1 November 2024 

 

 

Dear Residents 

 

Hallfield Estate X115 – Questions and Answers ahead of the drop-in session on 4 

November 2024 

 

Please find a Question and Answers sheet attached to this letter in advance of the drop in 

session we have organised for residents on Monday 4 November.  

 

The drop in session has been organised to update residents on the additional roof 

replacement works and the Building Safety Regulator who now need to sign off works to 

taller buildings like Winchester House.  

 

Many residents have raised concerns and questions regarding both of these issues and for 

this reason Westminster City Council have arranged a drop in for residents to take place at 

Porchester Hall on Monday 4 November in the small hall between 5pm and 8pm for 

residents living in Winchester, Worcester and Lynton House. We do hope to see you all 

there. 

 

In the event that you cannot make this session, we still have the regular coffee mornings and 

evening drop in where you can ask questions to a member of the Axis Team or Diane Volpi 

WCC Resident Advocate. 

 

Coffee Mornings and Evening Drop In 

 

The coffee mornings are still taking place and the next one is scheduled for Monday 11 

November 11.00am at Pickering Hall alternatively the next evening drop in will be on the  

Wednesday 6 November between 5pm and 7pm at Pickering Hall. 

 

 

 



 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions, please contact Diane 

Volpi on 0800 358 3783 or at residentadvocates@westminster.gov.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Diane Volpi 

Resident Advocate 
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